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● All Edgenuity courses have a cumulative (final) exam. 
● This exam is worth 20% of the overall course grade for most courses. 
● These exams need to be monitored when given. You will take them online. 

We use GoGuardian software to monitor the exams. 
● Students need to use their school-issued Chromebooks to take the 

exams. 
● Final Exams are automatically scheduled 7:30 am - 2 pm on the following 

days:
○ Seniors: Wednesday, April 30 - Friday, May 2
○ All else: Monday, May 19 - Wednesday, May 21

● If you are testing on the scheduled testing days, you do not need to 
schedule a time - just log in on your school-issued Chromebook.

● If you complete a course prior to the exam testing dates, you can 
schedule to take your exam earlier. Please email one of the supervising 
teachers to set up a date and time for taking the exam.

Cumulative Exams 

MAY 2025

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

April 30

Senior Exams 
7:30 a.m. - 2 p.m.

May 1

Senior Exams 
7:30 a.m. - 2 p.m

2

Senior Exams 
7:30 a.m. - 2 p.m

5 6 7 8 9

12
Graduation w/ 
home campus

13 14 15 16

19

Exams 
7:30 a.m. - 2 p.m

20

Exams 
7:30 a.m. - 2 p.m

21

Exams 
7:30 a.m. - 2 p.m

22 23
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Supervising Teachers
● Mr. Makemson - rmakemson@aguafria.org 
● Mrs. Nuñez - snunez@aguafria.org
● Mr. Lotts - jlotts@aguafria.org 
● Mr. Poe - cpoe@aguafria.org 

ESS Coordinator

Office

● Mr. Harvey - jharvey@aguafria.org 

AFO School Counselor

● Mr. Leddy - pleddy@aguafria.org  

● Attendance/Registration: Mrs. Hueitt - thueitt@aguafria.org
● AFO Office Manager: Ms. Herrera - mherrera@aguafria.org
● Director of Non-Traditional Programs: Dr. Richman - brichman@aguafria.org 

● Contact the Teacher of Record for the course. You can find their email here.

Questions about coursework

AFO Contact Information 

Click here to  
access the AFO  

Website

● If you are planning on returning to campus for the 2025-2026 
school year, please contact Mrs. Hueitt in our 
Attendance/Registration office and let her know. She will help 
with the necessary paperwork. 
○ email: thueitt@aguafria.org
○ phone: 623-932-7140

Need to know:

● Summer Programs applications are open.  There are Credit Recovery 
opportunities and limited Original Credit opportunities. 

● Please click on the link below for more information.  
○ https://www.aguafria.org/summer

Seniors:

Juniors, Sophomores, Freshmen:

● If you have not completed the Civic test, please do so 
now. It is a graduation requirement!

● Check your email for the links to the test or contact 
Mr. Makemson 
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